
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Holiday Season Give a Gift That Keeps on Giving: 
Honor a Friend or Loved One with a Donation to  

Our Endowment Fund 
2020 has been a challenging year for everyone, but this is one way to show your family and friends 
how much you care, keep a special person’s memory alive, and continue their legacy for future 
generations. 
 

Do you know people who have treasured their time in Gates Mills and want to preserve the unique 
legacy of our charming village for the next generation?  Consider making a tax-deductible holiday 
donation in their honor to our new Endowment Fund.   
 

We will promptly notify your honoree(s) of your gift and the ways it will help preserve the history of 
Gates Mills, share the story of its transition from a rural mill community to the delightful village we 
enjoy today, and maintain the historic Southwick House Museum as a three-story repository of local 
artifacts and antiques.   
 

 

Yes, I recognize the importance of preserving the history of Gates Mills, and I would like to 
contribute to the new Endowment Fund.  
 

DONOR 
 
Name:  ____________________________________________ Phone:  _____________________ 
 
Address:  _______________________________________________________________________  
 
Email: _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECIPIENT (check one)   I/we make this gift 
 
          In Honor of  _______________________________________ 
 
          In Memory of________________________________________ 
 
Please send a notice of my gift to: 
 
Name(s):  _____________________________________________________________________  
 
Address:  _______________________________________________________________________   
            
Please make checks payable to The Gates Mills Historical Society and mail to:  
 
GM Historical Society 
PO Box 191 
Gates Mills, OH 44040 
 
Please note “Endowment Fund” on your check.  Thank you very much for your support! 
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President, 
Marcia Anselmo 
 

Vice President, 
Gail Palmer 
 

Treasurer, 
Helen Gelbach 
 

Secretary, 
Sherry Levering 
 

Susan Bercheck 
Scott Broome 
Dave Burke 
Ray Burke 
Sally Burke 
Lou Butz 
Daniel Collister 
Cathy DiVincenzo 
Christine Hansen 
Diane Hladkey 
Hadley Kline 
John Kramer 
Barbara Leirvik 
Lucy Lytle 
Tillie Malm 
Sue Marston 
Charles O’Malley 
John Reid 
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Look at all our 
photos of  

Gates Mills 
through the 
years and  

our previous  
Pink Sheet 

pages on our  
Facebook page. 

 
The Museum is 

open by 
Appointment: 
440.423.1040 

 


